
TO: British Columbia Securities Commission  

Ontario Securities Commission   

Alberta Securities Commission  

Financial and Consumer Affairs Authority of Saskatchewan 

June 12, 2022 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

We have read the statements made by Beyond Oil Ltd. in the attached copy of the change of auditor notice 

dated June 10, 2022 (the “Notice”), which we understand will be filed pursuant to Section 4.11 of National 

Instrument 51-102. 

We agree with the statements concerning our firm in the Notice and confirm our appointment effective on 

June 10, 2022. 

Yours truly, 

Ziv haft 

Certified Public Accountants (Isr.) 

BDO Member Firm 

"Ziv Haft"




